
 

 6493 Highway 21,  

Southampton, Ontario NOH 1L0 

 519-797-2781 / Fax 519-797-2978   

Saugeen First Nation 

 
Administration 

 

 

 

July 24, 2018 

 

Greetings, 

 

I am writing to provide information to community members on a recent Council resolution. 

Effective July 23, 2018 the beach from Silver Lake Rd. to French Bay Gate is open to Saugeen 

First Nation band members only.  

 

Members of the public are no longer allowed in this area due to increasing concerns about litter 

and safety. Signs will be posted to direct tourists to other areas of the beach.  

 

Band members are still allowed to drive on the beach. 

 

If there are any questions or concerns about this decision, please contact Paisley Cozzarin at 

paisley.cozzarin@saugeen.org or 519-797-2781 ext 1124. 

 

 

Chi-miigwetch,  

 

Chief Lester Anoquot 

 

On behalf of Saugeen First Nation Chief and Council 
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